
The Wright State University Retirees Association 

Invites you to the Annual WSU Retirees Luncheon                                                                                                  
 

11 a.m.–2 p.m., Monday, April 29, 2024, E.J. Nutter Center Berry Room 
The doors to the E.J. Nutter Center Berry Room will open at 11 a.m. for social hour, and a 
buffet luncheon, including a vegetarian option, will begin around noon. New this year will be a 
trivia contest with tables competing as teams. Token prizes will be awarded, so bring your 
thinking caps.  

Cost per person is $30. All checks must be payable to WSURA or they will be returned. This 
year, all tables will have seating for eight. If you want to be seated with a group of friends, be 
sure to include a list of the names in your party when you RSVP.   

             
             

            
 

The WSURA board has made a commitment to support the Raider Food Pantry, which offers 
free grocery items to our university students. We invite attendees to join us in this worthy 
cause by bringing nonperishable items to this event.  
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

       
Fill out and mail this section along with your check made payable to WSURA to Mary 
Gromosiak, 3204 Seton Hill Dr., Bellbrook, OH  45305.  

Name of Retiree:  ___________________________________________________________ 

Department/Office Affiliation: __________________________________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Name of Guest(s): __________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed:  $ _________________ 

Optional: I would like to be at a table with the following:  

_________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

RSVPs are due by Saturday, April 20, 2024, and confirmations will be sent by email. If 
you need to cancel due to illness, payment will be refunded. Other reimbursements will 
be considered dependent upon the resale of your reservation. For more information, call 
937.974.4010.

RSVPs are due by Saturday, April 20, 2024


